
 

1/11/2021  Food Distribution – Second Semester 

 

Greetings Lake Forest parents This is Ms. Boyd your principal, 

The second semester begins on Wednesday Jan. 13, please be reminded your 

child’s classroom teacher may have changed based on what type of learning you 

selected, eLearning or face to face. You will be contacted by your child’s current 

teacher to notify you if there are any changes with your child teacher. 

Any students whose parents selected returning to face to face learning are 

expected to bring back their laptop, charger and all textbooks. Also masks are 

required by everyone on campus, please make sure any returning students have 

one with them. 

Beginning the second semester, If your child is in a face to face class and does not 

attend, s/he will be marked absent and be given 2 days to complete any 

assignments. Laptops for face to face students will remain on campus at all times 

as their teacher is only teaching face to face.  

Tomorrow is an early release day, students will be dismissed at noon. Our food 

distribution times will change slightly. If you are planning on coming to our meal 

distribution, the times for tomorrow only are from 10:00-11:30. We will resume 

normal time on Thursday from 11:00-1:00. 

Thank you and have a good evening! 

 


